
August 14, 1991

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This letter verifies your reception of radio stationWBZI-AM/WDJK-FM
on March 13, 1991 from the opening announcement on WBZI-AM at 6:51a.m.
Eastern Standard Time followed by the simulcast of WDJK-FM until
7:01a.m. At the time you picked up WBZI-AM, we were operating at
1500 AM and WDJK-FM was operating at 95.3 FM. WBZI-AM is 300 watts
and WDJK-FM is 3,000 watts.

Keep up the good work.

Best regards,

C. David. Richley
General Manager
WBZI-AM/WDJK-FM

P.O. Box 99, Xenia/Dayton, OH 45385
Dayton (513) 426-2433  Xenia (513) 372-3531  Fax (513) 426-2564


